
 

Big Sky Fitness was mandated by the state to close all locations on Monday, March 16 at 8pm and 
will not be allowed to reopen until further notice. While we understand that many of  you are 
frustrated because we’re closed, this is no longer in our hands, but in the hands of  the state and 
federal governing bodies. 

We’re currently working with our billing company to turn off  everyone's monthly billing for 
membership dues.  For now, everything will be frozen for one month in the hopes that we will 
reopen in that time. If  we are not able to reopen by that time, we’ll continue the hold on your 
monthly dues.  

The renewal dates on prepaid memberships will be adjusted once we know when the gyms will 
reopen. 

We will update you as soon as we have any more information regarding COVID-19 as it pertains to 
our business hours. 

The outreach from many Big Sky members has been heartwarming. We will miss you all during this 
shut down and hope to be back with you all soon!!


